From: Sent:

Sent:

Planning Planning

Subject:

FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/0973/P

Hi planning

Planning Officer Supporting Communities London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 8141 Web: <u>camden.gov.uk</u>

5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Janine Griffis

Sent: 24 February 2023 11:29

To: Amy Ly < Amy.Ly@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/0973/P

Dear Amy,

Many apologies for our late reply.

The Forum has no comments.

Janine

Dear Janine,

I hope this email finds you well. Please find consultation letter for planning application 2022/0973/P at 72 Fitzjohn's Avenue for the Replacement of rear garden outbuilding, below. My apologies for the lateness in consulting you, it appears there was an internal system error. Please could you let me know if you wish to make any comments to the application? Please could you let me know by the end of next week 24th if you need more time to make comments, otherwise I will assume you have no



Telephone: 020 7974 8141 Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-----Original Message-----From: Amy Ly Sent: 16 February 2023 14:32

Subject: Consultee letter for Planning Application Application: 2022/0973/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2022/0973/P

Y585205

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.